
February, 2019                                 “Movement should be approached like life- 

                                                                with enthusiasm, joy and gratitude – for  
                                                                                                                                                                                  movement is life and life is movement. We  
                                                                                                                                                                                  get out of it what we put into it.” – Ron Fletcher 

  

 
 

                                                 

 

What’s Happening at TDS 

• Happy New Year! It is already time to start thinking about recital!!  Wow!! 

• Costumes are being ordered and some have already begun to go home.   

• In class, recital routines are being introduced.  Do your best to make it to every 

class. 

• Always remember our dress code.  Buns for ballet and hair tied back for all other 

classes.   Jazz dancers remember to wear Leotards please.  Save the t-shirts for hip 

hop. We want our dancers dressed within the dress code for all their classes so 

teachers can make the appropriate corrections 😊  

 

 

 Good Luck to our performance groups as 

they kick off their performance season! 

Feel free to come cheer them on and see 

some great dancing. 

Nuvo competition (Boston) – Feb 15-17 

Leap competition (Lowell)– March 8-10 

Onstage competition (Lowell) – March 22-24 

Important Dates to Remember 

Fri – Thurs  2/15 – 2/21-        No Classes Winter Break  
                                              USE FOR MAKE-UPS AS NEEDED 
Mon – Sun  3/11 – 3/17 -   Parent Observation- Last 10  
                                                       Minutes of Class                 
Fri.-     4/5                 Class Moms Meeting 7 PM 
Mon – Sun - 4/15 – 4/21       No Classes Spring Break    
                                           USE FOR MAKE-UPS AS NEEDED 
Sat. - 4/27                       Finale Rehearsal 2:45pm-3:45pm  
Sun.- 4/28                       Finale Rehearsal 9am-10am 
 Fri – Thurs  -5/3-5/9    In Studio Dress Rehearsals During Class 

 Sat -  5/4                     Finale Rehearsal 2:45pm-3:45pm  
 Sun. -  5/5                   Finale Rehearsal 9am-10am 
 Sun. - 5/5           Ticket Sale at The Studio 2-3 PM 
 Sat. - 5/11        Toddler Steps in Studio Demo 
  Fri.-  5/17         Rehearsal Night @ Chelmsford High  
                                     School 
 Sat. - 5/18                  Rehearsal Afternoon/Night @  
                                     Chelmsford High School                    
Sun.-  5/19        Recital 2 PM Chelmsford High School  
Tues – Wed  - 5/21 – 5/22    Picture Days @ Studio 
 

                            

 

Schedule Change 

Miss Tessa’s Friday 

Hip Hop and 

Musical Theater will 

take place on 2/15 

NOT 2/22 Sorry for 

any inconvenience! 
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Contact Trish at trish@triciasdanceschool.com with any questions or if you have anything to add to our next 

newsletter 😊 

 

What is Happening with TDS Staff 

How Miss Emilie Spent her Christmas 

Miss Emilie spent her holiday break volunteering on a mission trip to the Dominican 

Republic.  She worked with children and adults up to age 26 in an orphanage for 

individuals with various disabilities.  She played with children, helped with 

groundskeeping and also helped build her own knowledge of the Spanish language. She 

told us that meeting these beautiful children and adults changed her life! We are so 

blessed to have the young, talented and big-hearted Miss Emilie on our staff at TDS! 

Welcome to Mr. Devin 

We want to welcome our new tumbling teacher, Mr. Devin.  He is a level 10 gymnast 

and an alumnus of Tewksbury High.  We are so excited to have him joining us! 

 

Windsor Place 

A huge thank you to all of you who came out and 

performed for the people of Windsor Place.  This is 

always a heartwarming event.  Great job! 

        

Congratulations to our Headliners 

competitors. Both bringing home 

the Gold! Good Job Maddie and 

Lindsey!                             
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